
NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

T H E  B O A R D  O F  S U P E R V I S O R S   |   N A P A  C O U N T Y ,  C A L I F O R N I A

ALFREDO PEDROZA, Chair of the Board of Supervisors

NAPA COUNTY GREEN WINERY – DECEMBER 2016

WHEREAS, the environment of Napa County enriches the quality of life shared and enjoyed by 
each and every resident and visitor of the County; and 

  
WHEREAS, preserving the environment is crucial to the health, safety, and economic well-being 

of the County; and 
  

WHEREAS, many businesses in Napa County have demonstrated their commitment to protecting 
the environment, and a select few have gone well “beyond compliance” in meeting the standards of the 
Napa County Green Business Program and the Napa Green Certified Winery Program; and 

  
WHEREAS, the residents of Napa County and the Board of Supervisors wish to celebrate and 

recognize the efforts of these businesses and encourage others to do likewise. 
  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED, that the Napa County Board of Supervisors, do 
hereby recognize the following certified Green Business: 
  
  

                                    SALVESTRIN WINERY
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WHEREAS, the environment of Napa County enriches the quality of life shared and enjoyed by 
each and every resident and visitor of the County; and 

  
WHEREAS, preserving the environment is crucial to the health, safety, and economic well-being 

of the County; and 
  

WHEREAS, many businesses in Napa County have demonstrated their commitment to protecting 
the environment, and a select few have gone well “beyond compliance” in meeting the standards of the 
Napa County Green Business Program and the Napa Green Certified Winery Program; and 

  
WHEREAS, the residents of Napa County and the Board of Supervisors wish to celebrate and 

recognize the efforts of these businesses and encourage others to do likewise. 
  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED, that the Napa County Board of Supervisors, do 
hereby recognize the following certified Green Business: 
  
  

                                    SEQUOIA GROVE
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WHEREAS, the environment of Napa County enriches the quality of life shared and enjoyed by 
each and every resident and visitor of the County; and 

  
WHEREAS, preserving the environment is crucial to the health, safety, and economic well-being 

of the County; and 
  

WHEREAS, many businesses in Napa County have demonstrated their commitment to protecting 
the environment, and a select few have gone well “beyond compliance” in meeting the standards of the 
Napa County Green Business Program and the Napa Green Certified Winery Program; and 

  
WHEREAS, the residents of Napa County and the Board of Supervisors wish to celebrate and 

recognize the efforts of these businesses and encourage others to do likewise. 
  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED, that the Napa County Board of Supervisors, do 
hereby recognize the following certified Green Business: 
  
  

                                    SILVER OAK CELLARS
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